
 

Traffic direction will be ONE WAY from Wright Avenue at E. 5th Avenue to E. 4th Avenue and Erial Road. 
All Student Drop Off & Pick Up will be done in the designated area.  There is NO PARKING IN THIS AREA 

ALL AREAS FOR THE DESIGNATED REGULATIONS ARE CLEARLY MARKED 
  NO WARNINGS WILL BE ISSUED 


